
November 24, 2009 

Mr. Bill Ivey 

P.O. Box 400 +Fox Lake Reserve+ Chapleau, Ontario+ POM 1KO 
Ph {705) 864-0784 + Fax {705) 864-1760 

mukesofn@bellnet.ca 

Economic Development Specialist 
Township of Chapleau 
Civic Centre, P.O Box 129 
Chapleau, ON POM 1KO 

Dear Mr. Ivey, 

The Chief and Council would like to add their support to the Transitional Living in 
Chapleau Committees (TLCC) bid to pursue the creation of a transitional living facility 
for all residents of the Chapleau area. 

The residents and members of the Chapleau Cree First Nation view this possible 
facility as an extension of our Native philosophy in assisting our elders to remain 
active and independent in an honourable and dignified manner. 

We anticipate a favourable venture through the groundwork of your organization and 
are hopeful that the TLCC will keep us apprised of the progress this project. 

Meegwetch 
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